
Deltona Youth Soccer Club Annual General Meeting Notes  
6:00pm - Sunday, April 15 2018 

 
Attendance:  John Robinson, Tanya Georgiev, Jesse Phillips, Josie Snyder, 
Merriann Frederick, Orlando De La Torre, John Thomson, and Billy Barry 
 
Minutes from March’s meeting approved by Josie Snyder, seconded by Tanya 
Georgiev 
 
President – John Robinson:  Presented the State of the Club Address. 
 
VP – Jesse Phillips:  No report 
 
VP2 – John Thomson:  No report 
 
VP3 – Billy Barry:  No report 
 
Secretary – Merriann Frederick:  Next Board Meeting is 6pm on May 10 at 
Dewey O’Boster Park at the pavilion.   
 
Committee Reports 
 
Treasury – Tanya Georgiev:  Financial information available upon request to members 
only 
 
Fields – Jack Golden:  No report 
 
Scheduler – Billy Barry:  All home games will be completed by May 6.  Due to 
inclement weather, it has been suggested that all team managers and coaches 
download the WeatherBug app on their phones.  While on the fields (practice or 
games) team managers will notify coaches when lightening is 10 miles or closer 
away.  Coaches, referees, and/or officials will convey the steps to be taken. 
 
Financial Aid – Karen Dudczak:  No report 
 
DOS – Orlando De La Torre:  JR & SR Academies are going good.  The ID 
program (7-9 year olds) has 2 weeks left.  2 coaches run the program with 21 
players.  During the try-out meeting, all details will be explained.  Marketing to the 
schools will be taking place for try-outs and the summer camp. 
 



DOC – Rolando Rivero:  No report 
 
SR Academy Director – Billy Barry:  Trophies & plaques are in.  Kona Ice is set.  
Pictures are being sent out. 
 
Travel Registrar – Tanya Georgiev:  152 registered in the fall; 32 registered in 
the spring; 38 registered in fall for Barcelona; 10 registered in spring for Barcelona 
 
Travel Bookkeeper – Karen Dudczak:  (as reported by Tanya Georgiev) all 
players are paid in full 
 
Academy Registrar – Josie Snyder:  JR 96 registered (56 last year); SR 174 
registered (109 last year) 
 
Academy Bookkeeper – Josie Snyder:  All players are paid in full except 2. 
 
City Liaison – Jim D’Errico:  All is fine with the City 
 
Website/Public Relations: No report 
 
New Business:  Elections:  No one ran against the Vice President 2 and Secretary 
positions.  John Thomson and Merriann Frederick will retain their positions.  We 
will need to appoint their replacements when they step down. 
 
Next meeting:  Scheduled for May 10, 2018 at 6pm; location Pavilion at Dewey 
O’Boster Park 
 
Motion to adjourn by Jesse Phillips, Second by Billy Barry 


